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Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

From:          Ronald L. Robinson 
Subject: 	Formal Comments to address WEQ 2019 Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011
Date:           March 13, 2019

Good Morning,

Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) appreciates the hard work that the Coordinated Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee has done to address Annual Plan Item 3.h/R18011.
TVA would support the NAESB WEQ Coordinated Interchange Subcommittee’s recommendation to clarify WEQ-004 Standard “eTag request Timing Requirements,” once submitted by the tag author if the maximum assessment period total time is less than or equal to ten (10) minutes. 
TVA recommends that any proposal to change the timing requirement language and/or eTag specification should not be required.   Vendor software updates or coding changes applied to comply with the NAESB WEQ-004, NERC INT-006 Timing Requirements, and eTag Functional Specification should resolve the issue. 
TVA also recommends that any patches or updates to the vendor’s software should not be implemented until the eTag Functional Specification receives final approval of NAESB WEQ-004 version 3.3.

Best Regards

Ronald L. Robinson
Sr. System Op, Transmission and Interchange
Transmission Operations & Power Supply 

Tennessee Valley Authority
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